

The Heath Family (NW) A Multi-Academy Trust

Together in the Business of Learning

c/o Palace Fields Primary School Badger Close, Palace Fields, Runcorn, WA7 2QW

Tel: 0151 214 3445

E-mail: enquiries@theheathfamily.org.uk

Chief Executive Officer: Mr D Donnelly M.Sc, PGCE, B.Sc (Hons)

Director & Chair: Dr T P Cook

PhD, CEng

Dear Applicant

I would like to thank you for your interest in this role.

Becoming Principal of Halsnead School is a marvellous opportunity to take on the leadership of a vibrant and happy school where you can make a real difference.

You will also have the opportunity to work with an exceptional group of school leaders across the Trust who are working in an increasingly collaborative manner to support each other and our schools to develop shared approaches.

Below are a couple of quotes from other Principals in the Trust:

For me the benefits are the level of support and challenge that you receive which means that you never feel on your own, but always part of a bigger team, working together to provide the very best we can for the children within our schools.

Bridgewater Park would never have improved at the rate it did had it not been part of the MAT. Also the sharing of expertise across the MAT means that it is easy to find support that can be brought into your school, that is credible and you know will have an impact. With the broad range of schools within the trust we can learn from each other and from our differences.

Paul Holloway, Principal of Palace Fields Primary School and Executive Principal of Bridgewater Park Primary

As an experienced Headteacher I feel that the collaboration between all the Primary Executive Leaders within the Heath Family MAT is very strong indeed and since joining the MAT I feel more supported than ever before. Our regular meetings and email communication ensure that we are updated and informed and together we make decisions which will positively impact upon our individual schools and the MAT as a whole. It really is a sharing of knowledge, expertise, ideas and enthusiasm for improving all aspects of education.

Carolyn Roberts, Principal of Daresbury Primary School

If you have any queries about our Trust, please drop me a line.

I look forward to hearing from you.

David Donnelly - CEO

E mail: chiefexec@theheathfamily.org.uk